
Dear Trustees,  
20th March 2024 

 
I am writing to confirm that we have received your letter and cheque as a grant of £5,000 for 
research into the diagnosis and treatment of malignant melanoma – thank you very much for your 
generous gift and your continued support. 
 
This donation will certainly go towards benefitting melanoma patients and will be greatly 
appreciated by all those at the hospital. 
We are just in the process of identifying the most suitable specific project for the donation to go 
towards, hence I wanted to let you know that we have received the gift, but I will send you another 
email as requested formally confirming receipt and indicating how it will be spent. 
 
Please do pass on our huge thanks specifically to Charlie Gush and Charlotte Beardmore for their 
proposition, and of course we acknowledge Jude Jones as the inspiration behind the Grant. 
 
I will be in touch again soon, but please do not hesitate to contact me in the meantime if you require 

anything else       
 
Best regards, 
 

 

Reema Kotecha  
Philanthropy Executive – Trusts 
The Royal Marsden Cancer Charity 
 
www.royalmarsden.org 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.royalmarsden.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C7cc396519175465f2d2508dc49016d4a%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638465517695391192%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ji4iRsWHJxGTiRTeh4L837hRUTCmLYJ679nvxRLtCDo%3D&reserved=0

